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PREAPPLICATION 
REVIEW REQUEST 

 
DATE    
 

PROJECT NAME             
 
ANTICIPATED PERMIT OR APPLICATION:  
 
☐ General Plan Amendment   ☐ Specific Plan   ☐ Conditional Use Permit   ☐ Director Review 

 
☐ Other        

 
REPRESENTATIVE             
 

ADDRESS  CITY/STATE/ZIP       
 

TELEPHONE (  )           FAX (         )            
 

E-MAIL   ASSESSOR PARCEL #       
 

REVIEW REQUEST: A preapplication review by the Mono County Land Development Technical 
Advisory Committee (LDTAC) is requested for the following project. Briefly describe below the 
type of project, units, square footage, etc. Please attach expanded narrative if available. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE PROVIDE: Maps, drawings, illustrations and narrative that may be useful for staff 
review. 




	DATE: October 19,2021
	PROJECT NAME: Petty Residence
	GeneralPlan Amendment: Off
	Specific Plan: On
	Conditional Use Permit: Off
	Director Review: Off
	undefined: Off
	Other: 
	REPRESENTATIVE: David Petty
	ADDRESS: 30882 Mauna Kea pl
	CITYSTATEZIP: Laguna Niguel, Ca 92677
	EMAIL: davidcharlespetty@gmail.com
	ASSESSOR PARCEL: Sierra Meadows Phase II tra
	Telephone2: 969-5056
	Telephone1: 703
	FAX1: 
	FAX2: NA
	PROJECT DESCRIPTION: This is a project to build an approximately 3,000 square foot single family residence and a separate structure on the lot number three in the Sierra Meadows Neighborhood Lot 3. I have attached two drawings. One by me depicts the approximate locations of the two structures that I would like to get approval on. The other is simply for reference and shows the lot and the building envelope very clearly. I am specifically requesting permision to ignore the building envelope for the purposes of locating the second scructure in the "pan handle" of the lot as depicted on the drawing. I also am trying to understand how the recent ADU legislation speaks to this building envelope. It seems to indicate ( to me) that this envelope may not be allowed to the extent it restricts or hampers the building of an ADU ( and junior ADU ) that is ten feet from all lot lines. Furthermore, I am aware that the special deed or restriction on the property requires that I build two structures on this lot. I look forward to your feedback.


